
Placing waste in a dumpster that does not belong to 
you is considered illegal dumping.  Illegal dumping 
is prohibited and punishable by fine of up to a 
maximum of $5000.

Support your local fishermen and commercial 
businesses by disposing of your waste properly not 
in someone else’s dumpster.

For more information on properly disposing of your 
waste, contact Waste Check at 1-800-569-0039.

“Providing waste-reduction awareness, 
education and program support!”

1-800-569-0039
www.wastecheck.com


